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October 24, 1935.

Kr. Eerl Griffin
Phillips Petroleum Company
Midlend, Texzce

Dear 3ir:

This i1g answering your letter of Octo ler
19th in connection with the proposed gun perforating
of certain welle in the Cooper area.

This i3 % inform you that anything Mr.
F. J. Vesely, State 011 and Gas Inspector, has
approved will be and is hereby approved by the
011 Conservation Coamission.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONBERVATION COMMISSION

By
FV: VCH. ’ Jecret-ry



